
 
 
January 12, 2017 
 
To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 

From: Kurt Anderson, Chair  
 Committee on International Education 
 
Re: VPUE Proposal for Teaching Credit for Faculty-led Internship Courses 
 
The Committee on International Education reviewed the Vice Provost for Undergraduate Education’s 
proposal for teaching credit for Faculty-led internship courses at their January 9 meeting.  The 
Committee is generally supportive of the idea of awarding teaching credit for internships and that by 
doing so UCR would be consistent with at least some other UC campuses. The Committee requests that 
more information be provided to detail if the proposal is for the consideration of awarding teaching 
credit for internships or is a mandate for a policy.  The Committee also commented that the proposal to 
award teaching credit for internship courses should be an option that is available but should not be 
mandated in such a way that would interfere with a department’s assignment of faculty teaching loads. 
 


